
Dear (name),

The Symphony League of Kansas City is delighted to announce “NOVA” — the 2024 

Symphony Ball. This year’s ball will launch the tenure of Matthias Pintscher in his premiere 

Kansas City public performance as Maestro of our Kansas City Symphony.  

We will celebrate this momentous occasion during a brilliant ball at the Kauffman Center 

for the Performing Arts in the starlight of September 7, 2024.

Our stellar evening begins with a cocktail reception, exclusive silent auction and 

sumptuous dinner — all in anticipation of Maestro Pintscher’s debut performance from the 

Symphony’s home stage of Helzberg Hall. Then, on to a dazzling afterparty with drinks, 

dessert and dancing. Prepare yourself for an evening among friends of the Symphony and 

sensational surprises. 

Join us to revel in our magnificent Symphony’s achievements, their launch into a new 

era in Kansas City’s cultural sphere and their return from a triumphant tour of Europe’s 

most prestigious concert halls. 

We ask for your continued support in becoming a ball benefactor. By joining other 

generous benefactors, you will take your place as a champion of our Kansas City 

Symphony, their inspired music making, community outreach and educational efforts for 

our entire region. 

Benefactor levels and benefits have been enclosed. As a benefactor, you will enjoy an 

extraordinary reception and mingle with luminaries of the Symphony at an exclusive Benefactor 

Party in the stunning home of Christy and Bill Gautreaux on Thursday, September 5, 2024. 

We thank you for affirming your commitment to the Kansas City Symphony and hope you 

will meet us in the stars at NOVA. 

With sincere appreciation,

Barbara Haviland
Ball Chairman

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 7TH, 2024 AT KAUFFMAN CENTER FOR THE PERFORMING ARTS

Melanie Fenske
Symphony League President

Introducing a bright new star 
on September 7, 2024

Kansas City Symphony Ball 

Linda and Paul DeBruce
Ball Honorary Chairmen


